1104N89

Candidate's Seat No :_____

TYBPA Examination

Paper-4

Compulsory English (All Dept.)

Time: 2-30 Hours]

April-2023

[Max. Marks: 70

Q. 1	1 (A) Put the verbs in brackets in the passive form.	(10)
	1. English in many countries. (speak)	
	2. These cars by that man yesterday. (repair)	
	3. The kitchen every day. (clean)	
	4. Many tools from plastic. (Produce)	
	5. Paper from wood. (make)	
	6. We to school by my mother in childhood. (accompany)	
	7. The cows every morning (feed)	
	8. The shop by the manager regularly. (close) 9. I to the doctor every week. (talk)	A STATE OF THE PARTY
	9. I to the doctor every week. (talk)	Carl
	10. The presidents by the people. (elect)	
	(B) Fill in the blanks.	(O.T)
		(05)
	1. This problem by your brother yesterday. (was solved/is solved/solves)	
	2. This book by my father. (is write/was written/wrote)	
	3. This clock in 1750. (made/will be made/was made)	
	4. Let the door! (be shut/been shut/being shut)	
	5. The fire by an electrical fault. (is causing/caused/was caused)	
Q. 2	(A) Fill in the blanks with the correct form.	(10)
	1. My cousin helped me paint the walls. He's done it very (nice/nicely)	
	2. Mum always dresses (beautiful/beautifully)	
	3. He felt so he stayed at home. (sick/sickly)	
	4. The doctor said that that the wound looked very (bad/badly)	
	5. Have you been to the cinema? (late/lately)	
	6. I've finished writing the book. (near/nearly)	
	7. He is a intelligent boy, probably the best in the class. (high/highly)	
	8. The girls wore coloured skirts. (bright/brightly)	
	9. The headmaster has a very voice. (loud/loudly)	
	10. We ran as as we could. (fast/fastly)	
	(B) Give adverbs and adjectives of the following.	(05)
		(~)

Sr. No.		Adjective Careful	Adverb Carefully
e.g.	Care		
1	Create		
2	Delight		

rose OI of 03

3	Expect	
4	Envy	
5	Force	

Q. 3	(A) Fill in the blanks using appropriate degree.	(10)
	1. He is the (bad) student in the class.	
	2. This seat is (comfortable) than that one.	
	3. The dog is the (faithful) animal.	
	4. The white box is (heavy) than the black box.	
	5. A goat is not so (fat) as a dog.	
	6. Sarita is the (careless) girl in the class.	
	7. Sabina's marks are the (good) in the whole class.	
	8. The cat is the (lazy) of all animals.	
	9. A sofa is (comfortable) than a bench.	
	10. The first exercise is the (difficult) among all.	
	(B) Fill in the blanks with correct answer.	(05)
	1. He is than me. (old / older / oldest)	
	2. It is no talking to him. (good / better / best)	
	3. She is than him. (clever / cleverer / cleverest)	
	4. He is the boy in the class. (bright / brighter / brightest)	
	5. Water is than oil. (heavy / heavier / heaviest)	
Q. 4	Do as directed.	
	1. Do you know Himesh? (Change the voice)	(2)
	2. Let's play online games. (Change the voice)	(2)
	3. I immediately gave him warm water. (Identify adverb and adjective)	(2)
	4. You have to read the short paragraph carefully. (Identify adverb and adjective)	(2)
	5. He earns as much as Hitesh. (Turn it into Comparative degree)	(2)
	6. Arrange the words in the bracket in correct order to create a meaningful sentence.	
	(river – Ganges – in India – the – is – longest)	(2)
	7. Give Comparative degree and Superlative degree form of 'Delicate'.	(1)
	8. Give the past participles of these two verbs: (1) to sense (2) to master	(1)
	9. Adjective of 'advice' is	(1)
0.5	Read the paragraph carefully and answer the question below it.	(10)

A proper consideration of the value of time will inspire the habit of punctuality. Punctuality is the politeness of kings, the duty of gentlemen, and necessity of men of business. Nothing begets confidence in a man sooner than the practice of this virtue, and nothing shakes confidence sooner than the want of it.

Page 02 of 03

He who holds to his appointment, and does not keep you waiting for him, shows that he has regard for your time as well as his own.

Thus punctuality is one of the ways in which we show our personal respect for those whom we are called upon to meet in the business of life. It is also conscientiousness in a manner, for an appointment, is a contract, and he who does not keep it is guilty of breaking faith as well as of dishonestly wasting other people's time.

We naturally come to the conclusion that the person who is careless about time will be careless about business, and he is not to be trusted with the transaction of matters of importance. When Washington's Secretary excused himself for attending the office late and laid the blame on his watch, his master quietly said, "Then you must have another watch, or I another secretary."

Questions:

- 1. What will a proper consideration of the value of time inspire?
- 2. What is punctuality?
- 3. Who has regard for your time as well as his own?
- 4. Which person is not to be trusted with the transaction of matters of importance?
- 5. What did Washington tell his Secretary? Why?

